“Lent is a time of spiritual growth. How is the spiritual growth going in your marriage? Are you and your spouse connecting the way God wants you to? Or are you desiring more but unsure what steps to take? Worldwide Marriage Encounter could be what you need! Worldwide Marriage Encounter enriches marriages through unlocking the power of relationships with new ways to say “I do.” The next opportunity in Crookston, MN will be on April 25-27th at the Diocesan Pastoral Center. To apply or for more info, visit WWME.org or call (507)-227-8229. Allow God to help you prioritize your relationship with each other this Lent!”
